Wheatbelt Integrity Group Chairman’s Report 21st Feb 2024

- Footage of farmer protests

- Sentiment of wheat belt farmers

- Close shave with Cultural Heritage Act

- Live export saga

- Bio security tax

- Gun laws

Unfortunately regenerative farming has been supported by the government’s
(state and federal) net zero agenda (as evidenced by DIPIRD’S Evoke Ag
conference 19th Feb 2024) and many farmers want less to do with it now
than they did before, even if it was just thought to be a curiosity.

Net zero policies are derived from the UN’s Agenda 2030 which is a
continuation of their Agenda 21.

At it’s core, this agenda is a war on farmers (specifically livestock farmers).
These policies have resulted in the farmer protests in Europe, getting rid of
farmers in the Netherlands, the plan to cull hundreds of thousands of cattle
in Ireland, taxes on cattle for methane emissions in New Zealand and the list
goes on.

The UN’s Agenda 21 plan of ‘sustainable development’, views our way of life,
of private property ownership, family homes, private car ownership,
individual travel choices and privately owned farms as destructive to the
environment.

It’s quite obvious that this agenda is designed to get rid of the remaining
privately owned, family farm enterprises and governments worldwide
(including our own) are falling in step.

What we are facing is a food sovereignty issue and a very real food security
threat.
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